[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Podalsky, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 8:46 AM
To: Cole, Cathy <cole.400@osu.edu>; Corona, Ignacio <corona.7@osu.edu>
Cc: Sanabria, Rachel <sanabria.3@osu.edu>; Babcock, Jennie <babcock.79@osu.edu>; Early, Theresa <early.22@osu.edu>; Burgoyne, Jonathan <burgoyne.10@osu.edu>
Subject: Re: Course offering concurrence

Dear Cathy,

Please accept this email as documentation of SPPO's concurrence for this study abroad course in Guatemala in summer (2019).  Thanks for sharing these materials with us; we are excited about the opportunities that this course offers to students.

We would like to make a small suggestion of having a more extensive list of readings in the final version of the syllabus --perhaps including works by Guatemalan authors.

Sincerely,
Laura

Laura Podalsky 
Chair/Professor
Dept. of Spanish and Portuguese
The Ohio State University
298 Hagerty Hall
1775 College Rd.
Columbus OH 43210

